
Join the Mental Health Support Team for an Introduction 
to a Child Anxiety workshop for Parents/Caregivers on 
Friday 4th July at 9am. 
Aims for the session: 
•What is anxiety  
•What anxiety looks like in children and young people 
•The body's response to anxiety 
•How anxiety is maintained  
•How to support children with anxiety 
Self-care 
•Time for questions 
This one hour session will be delivered by Claire and 
Lara, Education Mental Health Practitioners working in 
our school and the wider Yate area. 
Anyone is welcome to attend. No need to book, just turn 
up on the day and sign in at reception beforehand. 

St. Mary’s Mail  
We have had another full fortnight here at St Mary's. This week, the 
children thoroughly enjoyed the enchanting production of  
The Secret Garden performed by M&M theatre company. 
 A heartfelt thank you to the Friends for generously funding this 
wonderful experience! 
We want to commend our Year 1 pupils for their efforts in 
completing the statutory phonics assessment, as well as our Year 
4 children who participated in the national multiplication check. 
As we continue through this term, we are focusing on our value of 
compassion, encouraging everyone to demonstrate kindness and 
understanding in our school community. 
Thank you for your continued support! 
Bethan Scriven 
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June 

Monday 16th Sports Day 

• KS2 – 9:15 a.m. 
• KS1 - 1 p.m. – 2:15 p.m. 
• Reception - 2:15 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Friends Meeting 7:30 p.m. The Lawns 

Friday 20th  Mufti Day 

Monday 23rd  Reserve Sports day if postponed 

Saturday 28th  Tuckfield Tournament/Summer Fair 

July 

Tuesday 8th  Rocksteady Concert 2:30 p.m.  

Wednesday 9th Year 5/6 Performance of 
‘Hoodwinked’ 9:15 a.m. 

Thursday 10th  Year 5/6 Performance of 
‘Hoodwinked’ 1:45p.m. 

Friday 11th  Leavers Disco 

Tuesday 15th  Yr 6 Leavers Trip – Mojo Active 
Monday 21st  Inset Day 
Tuesday 22nd  Inset Day 

Term 6 
Start: Mon 2nd June 
End: Tues 22nd July 
Inset Mon 21st July 
            Tues 22nd July  

Mufti Day  

Friday 20th June 
 

Reception/KS1 pupils are 
asked to bring in Sweets 
KS2 pupils are asked to 

bring in bottles 
Thank you for your 

support! 

 

Well done to the following 
students who have received a 

certificate in the last few weeks. 
 

Isabella-Rose, Preston B, Poppy K, 
Piper J, Zac S, Theo, Cooper, Noah R, 
Nina, William N,  Michael Crol, 
Connor, William C, Daniel L, Harry F, 
Olivia D, Mollie F, Darcie, Zach D, 
Summer S, Martha B, All of Chestnut, 
Freddie Wi, Eden, Leila, Rosa J, Jack 
G, Theo, Mila M, Ralphie B, Rupert, All 
of Year 1, Alfie G, Amelia L, Jakub, 
Bailey, Wes, George E, Joey M, Brodie, 
Jack M, Charlie S, Noah H x2 and 
Samaya 

School  

Photographs 
 

For those parents who 
are yet to order online, 

you have until  
Sunday 22nd June 2025 

to take advantage of 
free delivery to school. 

Snacks 
Please ensure all breaktime 
snacks should only be fruit & 

Veg, not fruit/cereal bars. 
Thank you 

 
 
 
 
A massive thank you to Dominos Pizza  
in Yate for donating the Pizza’s for our 
Pizza sale which has helped us raise 
funds for outdoor learning and exploring 

Jolly Jars Needed! 
We’re getting ready for the school fair and would 
love your help making Jolly Jars. To make Jolly 
Jars you need to fill clean jars with fun little 
treats like sweets/stickers/small toys etc and 
drop them off to the office from Monday 22nd.  
Thank you for supporting the fair! 

https://www.dominos.co.uk/?gad_source=1&gad_campaignid=1340980502&gbraid=0AAAAADoxmuck3pxPMmkVMWdXVYky0BfIZ&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIq8ygh7vujQMVkolQBh24wil8EAAYASAAEgKIgvD_BwE
https://www.dominos.co.uk/?gad_source=1&gad_campaignid=1340980502&gbraid=0AAAAADoxmuck3pxPMmkVMWdXVYky0BfIZ&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIq8ygh7vujQMVkolQBh24wil8EAAYASAAEgKIgvD_BwE

